
   
   
   

        
 

	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	      
   

       
    

	

  
  

 

	 	       
   

 
    

     
       

     
   

        
    

       
   

     
   
     

        
    

        
       

        
      

    
   

  
        

         
         

    
      

    
       
     

 
         

  
  
   

 
	

Cavett Elementary School
2120 E. Naco Vista 

Tucson, Arizona 85713 
Phone: 520-225-1300 Fax: 520-225-1301 

FAMILY	ENGAGEMENT	TEAM	 AGENDA - QUARTER 3- MEETING	MINUTES 
Location: Cavett Elementary	 School, room 110 
Date:	 April	30,	2024 
Start	Time:	 3:23			 meeting	 adjourned at 3:43 
Attendance: Cecilia Armenta, Carol Leeson, LuzElena Howard, Luzdivina Navarrette, 
Marnie Robles, Pat Langford and	 Rachel Runnalls 

Agenda Items Discussion Notes Responsible for Follow Up 
Cavett Student of	 the 	Month Student of Month cer.ficates were 

handed out by teachers to their 
students and contained a coupon for a 
free item at Whataburger. 

Cecilia distributed awards and 
assisted with book vending 
machine. 

Cavett Cafecito -At the February Cafecito it was 
decided that Cici would gather 
informa.on on other fundraising ideas 
available from nearby ea.ng 
establishments, especially In n Out 
Burger. In n Out’s schedule is for 

Cecilia Armenta 
Ms. Leeson 
City of Tucson-Steve Laturco 
Canes 
In ‘n Out 

fundraisers and I will contact them 
when window opens again in Fall to 
schedule at date. In the mean.me, Cici 
has submiFed a request to their offices 
for discount coupons and cer.ficates. 
-At the Cafecito on February 28th, five 
parents aFend. Discussion was the 
walkway behind UFerback. This a 
walkway that students and parents use 
to walk to and from CaveF. Trash, glass 
boFles, clothes, homeless people, and 
the condi.on of the walkway are all a 
concern. Ms. Leeson was in contact 
with a person from the City of Tucson 
who assured her this would be 
addressed and cleaned up. Ms. Leeson 
shared that Mayor Regina Romero’s 
office and put her in touch with Steve 
Laturco who is now with the city, and in 
charge of this area. He was helpful and 
came out to see the area. It was 
determined that the area is not a wash 
but is privately owned. Efforts are 
being made to contact this person, to 
make changes. Efforts are also being 
made to relocate the homeless 
individuals.  At this .me, no one is able 
to go onto the property and clean up. 



   
    

    
       

     
 

     
     

        
        
     

    
      

  
 
	

	 	
	 	

   
     

    
     

       
 

    
    
      

     
        

  
	

   
  

	
	

	

      
     

     
   

    
        
      

   
    

     
    
   

  
  

	     
      

        
     

 
   

  
  

	 	      
           

      
 

  
  

 

	 	       
       

     
      

       
  

     
   

     

  

However, Richard Sanchez is working 
on geUng UFerback’s side of the area. 
There is also preliminary planning to 
get a TUSD walk-way developed for the 
safety of CaveF and UFerback 
students. 
-The March 27th and April 10th Cafecitos 
did not have any aFendance, but I 
know that this is a busy season and I 
make sure that I have posters out and 
speak to parents in the mornings and 
advised on campus events. 
-Fall Peter Piper Fundraiser has been 
scheduled for mid-October. 

Cavett Spring Math	 Spring Curriculum Math Night, held Teachers and Support Staff were 
Curriculum Night on March 26, 2024, aFendance was 25 

adults and 30 students. Everyone said 
they learned studying strategies and 
games that they could take home and 
learn with at home.  There were also 
The Quincy Dougles Library, Rodeo 
Dental, and TUSD Mexican American 
Student Services with tables set up 
with informa.on and items respec.ve 
to their prac.ce for our families to take 
home and enjoy. 

available to assist. 

New	 Kindergarten On April 28, Cecilia Armenta, Family Cecilia Armenta 
Recruitment and	 Community	
Outreach 

and Community rep visited Cavett 
HeadStart to promote Cavett school 
as their choice for kindergarten. 

Carol Leeson 

6 parents expressed interest and will 
visit Cavett on May 8th at 1:15 pm, to 
take a school tour. Currently, 4 
parents have pre-registered their 
children, with the other 2 planning to 
register on May 8th. Cavett is 
currently recruiting new kindergarten 
students to enroll. 

EEF	 Shoe	 Party On April 19th, 27 Cavett students attended 
Sketchers Outlet at Spectrum. They 
received a pair of new shoes of their 
choice, along with several goodies in a 
backpack. This was made possible by 
Educational Enrichment Fund. 

Students to write thank-you 
notes to EEF 

Cavett Year	 books EEorts to get yearbook “pre-orders” done 
at this time. The cost is $10. Only a few 
extra copies will be ordered over “pre-
order” 

Cecilia Armenta 
Office Staff 

Cavett Cash	 Store Cavett Cash Store is always accepting 
donations. Anything you don't need or 
want any more is welcomed and 
sold. Toys, home goods, decorations, and 
stuEed animals sell very fast. Plans for 24-
25 are to go “paperless” and to attach 
payment to Student Synergy accounts. 
The Starks Family donation has donated 
several items to the store. 

Cecilia Armenta 




